
November 7 and November 21, 2011 meetings cancelled. 
 
ceastin@avc.edu wrote: 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
I am canceling both of our Nov meetings.  I am working with two other committees that are looking at 
institutional planning and accreditation compliance. Decisions made by those committees will influence 
the work of our committee.   
 
Please keep Dec 5 open for a meeting.  I hope to have information to share with you then. 
Carol 
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